
From: Ian Coward Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 12:53 PM To: BMSDC Planning Validation Team Mailbox Cc:
Louis Perrin ; Ian Coward Subject: RE: Invalid Planning Application - DC/23/04339
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*************************************************************************************************
*************************************************************************************************
****************************** Dear validation Further to the email of yesterday below we enclose proof of
payment for the top up fee of Â£228 If the planning stamen sent yesterday could be replaced with the one enclosed (as
there was a typo in the original). Points 1 and 2 remain as below Regards Ian -----Original Message----- From: Ian
Coward Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 2:06 PM To: planningvalidation@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk Cc: Ian
Coward ; Louis Perrin Subject: FW: Invalid Planning Application - DC/23/04339 Dear validation Invalid Planning
Application - DC/23/04339 In response 1: the revised description is agreed. 2: there are no chemicals of note as such: we
all use chemicals in our daily lives and the planning system would only be concerned with hazardous substances of which
there are none: the treatments will involve no more products than you would find in most homes; home. 3: enclosed; 4:
the applicant (copied) will pay the top up fee and send the receipt. Regards Ian --
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